
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  

  
  
 
JSE Limited Reg No: 2005/022939/06 Member of the World Federation of Exchanges 
 
Page 1 of 1 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Stakeholder, 

 

Following Market Notice 553A/2020 dated 14 October 2020 in which we announced the acquisition of Suidwes Landbou 

by Senwes Limited and the integration process that has been unfolding, this communication serves to provide further 

information on the management of JSE silo receipts during the transition period. All JSE Suidwes certificates will be 

cancelled and re-issued under silo owner Senwes at no cost to the client.  Clients who own JSE Suidwes certificates 

should contact Anelda Jacobs of Suidwes on 018 581 1186 to arrange for cancellation and re-issuance by Friday, 27 

November 2020.   

 

Effective 1 December 2020, members will not be able to tender delivery under Suidwes registered silos on the JSE, all 

previous Suidwes silo locations will be available under silo owner Senwes.  Refer to the attached notice sent on 19 

November 2020 by Senwes, announcing un-availability of the affected silo locations on 27 and 30 November 2020 due 

to a systems integration process.  

 

 

Should there be any queries regarding the planned workshop please do not hesitate to contact the Commodities Team 

at commodities@jse.co.za 

 

This Market Notice will be available on the website at https://www.jse.co.za/redirects/market-notices-and-circulars  

Number: 608A/2020 

Relates to: ☐  Equity Market 

☐  Equity Derivatives 

  Commodity Derivatives 

☐  Interest Rate and Currency Derivatives 

Date: 24 November 2020 

  

SUBJECT: ISSUANCE AND MANAGEMENT OF JSE RECEIPTS AT FORMER SUIDWES LANDBOU SILOS 

  

Name and Surname: Raphael Karuaihe 

Designation: Head - Commodities  
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